
 
Dear Conley Hills Families, 

     Welcome back to 2024-2025 school year!  I am excited to begin our monumental year with our 

champs!  I would like to sincerely thank you for choosing Conley Hills Elementary School and for your 

continued support. Your dedication and involvement are crucial to our collective success, and we are 

grateful to have you as part of our school community. I also deeply appreciate your belief in me as the 

principal of Conley Hills, and I am committed to leading our school with passion and dedication. 

     This year, our motto is "Elevating Excellence".  This guiding principle represents our commitment 

to continuously striving for higher standards and reaching new heights in everything we do. By 

embracing this mindset, we aim to inspire our champions, teachers, and families to not only meet but 

exceed expectations, fostering a culture of continuous improvement and growth. 

     Reflecting on last year’s assessment data, I am extremely encouraged by the progress our 

champions have made. These results are a testament to the hard work and commitment of our 

champions, teachers, and families. I am confident that this year will bring even greater achievements 

as we continue to elevate excellence together. 

     We are also excited to introduce our W.O.W. initiative—Working on the Work. This initiative focuses 

on creating meaningful and engaging work for our champions, enhancing our educational approach, 

and ensuring that every champion reaches their full potential. 

     As we strive for excellence, I want to emphasize the importance of regular attendance. Consistent 

attendance is critical for our champions' academic success and personal growth. We encourage you to 

ensure that your child attends school every day, arrives on time, and is ready to learn. Your support in 

promoting good attendance habits is vital and greatly appreciated. 

     Additionally, I warmly welcome you to visit and volunteer throughout the school year. Your 

presence and involvement in our school activities make a significant difference and enrich the 

educational experience for our champions. We look forward to seeing you in our classrooms, events, 

and  other various volunteer opportunities. 

     Once again, thank you for being an integral part of our Conley Hills family. I look forward to the 

incredible accomplishments that lie ahead and am excited to witness the remarkable growth of our 

champions. 

With extreme gratitude and high expectations, 

Dr. Bates 
Proud Principal 

At Conley Hills, our CUBS are CHAMPS who are  

 Curious Unique Brave   and  Smart   

Capable   Hardworking   Ambitious    Motivated    Persistent   Successful 


